
 
 

 
 

Work Hard, Be Kind! 
 

P RI NC IP A L :  M IS S  K  O GDE N  CE O :  M R S T E V E  T A Y L OR  |  B RO OK  R OA D,  K I N GS W O OD ,  B R IS T O L B S 15  4JT  
T E L :   0 1 1 7  9 9 27 1 2 7   E MA I L :   K OA .P R IN CI P A L@ C LF . UK   | W W W . K I NG S OA K A C A DE M Y . OR G. UK  

 
 
 
 
 

King’s Oak Academy is part of the Cabot Learning Federation, a company Limited by Guarantee. Registered Office: Woodside Road, Kingswood, Bristol BS15 8BD 
Registered Company No.6207590.  Registered Charity No. 1119322 

 

Empowering Learning 

September 2022 
 
Dear families 
    
RE: Term 1 Information for Year 2  
  
We hope that you enjoyed the summer holidays! It has been lovely to see the children back ready to learn 
for our first term in Year 2. Please see below, important dates and information which will be relevant for this 
term.   
  

• P.E. will be on Tuesday and Friday. Please send children to school dressed in their PE kit.  As we will 
be going outside, please ensure that children have appropriate clothing.  

• Reading: Children are able to change their book as and when they need to.  
• Water Bottles – Please ensure all water bottles are labelled with your child’s name.  

 
Homework will include:  

• Reading: Children are expected to read at least 4x per week. Our reading raffle incentive is continuing 
this year and the children love having the chance to win a book! Every child who reads in a week will 
get a raffle ticket and if they read 4 times, they will get 2! These raffle tickets will be drawn weekly 
and give the children the chance to win a book that they get to keep.   

• Spelling: Children will be given new spelling list on a Friday and will be ‘tested’ on the following 
Friday.  

• Homework menu: Children can choose from a range of different activities which will be linked to our 
topic. These will be sent out with your topic web- children can ‘show’ their homework achievements 
to the rest of the class as and when completed.  

Important dates: 
 
Wednesday 7 September - Meet the Teacher - two slots available 3pm and 4pm 
Wednesday 5 October – Individual and Sibling Photographs with Tulip Photography 
Thursday 13 October – Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 18 October – Parents’ Evening 
Wednesday 19 October – Last Day of Term 1 for students 
Thursday 20 and Friday 21 October – INSET days (Academy closed to students) 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 2 team.   
  
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
 The Year 2 Team  

 
(Miss Joss, Miss Eade, Miss Blacker and Miss Brooks)  


